
senate bill 37 sponsored by
senators randy phillips and robin taylor

and house bill 70 by representatives pete kott
joe green and cynthia toohey would eliminate the
permanent fund dividend hold harmless program

the hold harmless law allows people who arcare on public assistance to

receive the permanent fund dividend PFD without becoming ineligible for

their state assistance if state law is changed to eliminate hold harmlesshiess those

who receive benefits would have to choose whether to go off welfare and

apply for a PFD or stay on welfare and not apply those who received the

PFD check would be dropped off and have to reenroll for welfare after they

had lost benefits because of their PFD

SB 37 and HB1113 70 would hurt low income people people who spend their

PFD on basic necessities if you receive AFDC adult public assistance

medicaid social security income or food stamps this affects you


